
 

 

 

SAPC e-Note: PHARMACISTS CHANGE OF DESIGNATION  

Dear Head of Pharmaceutical Services,  

SAPC e-Note: Over 600 pharmacists designated as non-practising and may not practise as 
pharmacists  

Kindly receive the attached letter notifying you of the change of designation of at least 600 

pharmacists from Practising Pharmacists to Non-practising Pharmacists on the register due to 

noncompliance with the 2021 CPD requirements. Pharmacists designated as non-practising may 

not practise any of the acts pertaining to the scope of practice of a pharmacist.  

You are therefore encouraged to confirm the designations of pharmacists in your employ on the 

SAPC website to ensure that only pharmacists designated as practising are practising the 

pharmacist’s scope of practice.  

Yours faithfully,  

VM Tlala  
Registrar/CEO  
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